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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.

Everyone who truly cares about the natural scenic beauty of Arkansas will support
this moratorium. I am proud and honored to include myself among the great lovers
of this amazing state who can see what an irreplaceable and fragile spirit winds
through these Ozark Mountains along the Buffalo river.
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